
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Limited License Legal Technician
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 9:34:17 AM

 
 

From: Kim [mailto:dragonslayer012@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 9:34 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Limited License Legal Technician
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
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incident.

 

Good morning,
 
I’m writing to urge you to keep the LLLT and expand it’s reach outside Family Practice.  I’m a retired
Air Force officer and current high school history teacher.  I planned to become a paralegal after I
retire from teaching.  I’ve been volunteering with legal services for undocumented immigrants,
getting training from Catholic Charities.  It doesn’t take a lawyer to help immigrants to fill out
paperwork, understand the requirements for a path to a Green Card, or help get their kids in school. 
I’m angry that you and the state’s lawyers are petty as to take away help that is desperately needed. 
 
Kim Smith, Major, USAF Retired
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov
https://smex-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fgo.microsoft.com%2ffwlink%2f%3fLinkId%3d550986&umid=9fc05bb5-e109-4839-a610-bd543a3762c2&auth=307af4a8b3e2584c3e2a57c41227f86cfbf88d45-710cbee8e5792eb65f5b41a43488e83f4994215a

